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We are all aware that many aspects of our lives have changed over the past year, and because of the 
COVID-19 pandemic, the way in which we hold our Annual Meeting this year will once again change.  

In adherence to the state and local orders relating to large gatherings, we have scheduled our 79th 
Annual Meeting of Downriver Community Federal Credit Union for Thursday, June 17, 2021 at 6:00 
PM at our Southgate Office, located at 15261 Trenton Road.

Nominations for our Board of Directors will be held at our Ecorse office on Friday, June 11, 2021 from 
9:00 AM to 12:00 Noon and 1:00 PM to 4:00 PM.

Attendance at this year’s meeting will be limited only to those who RSVP prior to Monday, June 7, 
2021. Due to social distancing guidelines and because our main priority is to ensure the health, safety, 
and well-being of our members, we will be screening all attendees according to the mandates given by 
the Michigan Department of Health & Human Services.  

All financial and other information normally included in the Annual Report will be distributed to our 
membership prior to the meeting date through a variety of methods, including our May statements 
(sent out at the beginning of June) and also on the credit union’s website at 
www.downrivercu.com.

Drawings and Prizes will be suspended due to social distancing guidelines, as well as limited 
attendance. Since a segment of our regular attendees are in the vulnerable population, we don’t want 
anyone to feel left out!

Scholarship Awards will not be presented at this year’s Annual Meeting; instead, our Scholarship 
Committee will be contacting our Scholarship winners to make arrangements for their award to be 
sent to their home.  We will also highlight the winners in a future newsletter and on our website!

Thank you for your understanding regarding these important and necessary changes.  We look forward 
to many exciting events and opportunities for our members in the months and years to come!

Seating for this meeting is limited. To confirm your attendance, please call 313-386-2200, ext. 1121. 

Important Notice Regarding Our 2021 Annual Meeting 

PLEASE NOTE:  It is possible that the timing or location of the 2021 Annual Meeting may change 
due to the circumstances caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Please check our website 

periodically for any changes to the date or location.


